
Hyundai Recall Campaign 273 
Attachment A: Requested Chronology of Events Leading Up to Decision 

 

Internal Use Only 

 October 2024
 On October 24, 2024, NASO received a Speak Up for Safety (“SUFS”) report alleging unintended 

movement of a corporate fleet 2025 Hyundai Tucson vehicle in the U.S.  NASO began gathering field 
information for further analysis.

 On November 8, 2024, NASO was notified by HMMA of a routing change regarding the console extension 
wiring in October and suspected potential interference with the auto shift lock lever in the subject 
vehicles.  HMMA also informed NASO that Santa Cruz production vehicles could also be affected by this 
condition.

 Based on HMMA’s information, NASO convened its North America Safety Decision Authority (“NASDA”) 
on November 13, 2024, for review of its findings and decided to conduct a safety recall of all affected 
model year 2025 Hyundai Tucson and Santa Cruz vehicles in the U.S. 

 As of the date of this filing, Hyundai has not received reports of incidents involving sold vehicles and is not 
aware of any associated crashes, fires, injuries, or fatalities.


